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Memorandum
TO:

Michael Fischer, Deputy City Administrator City of Roswell
FROM:
Danny Blitch, Grants Manager City of Roswell


Charles Alford, Grants Specialist City of Roswell
DATE:
September 23, 2013
RE:

2012 CDBG Reallocation to Recreation and Parks
On May 30, 2012 the Mayor and City Council approved a resolution outlining the PY2012 Community Development Block Grant allocations including $177,587 to the City of Roswell Recreation and Park’s Department for the expansion of the Adult Recreation Center’s (ARC) fitness center. The fitness center expansion was completed under budget and the Recreation and Parks Department had $85,206.55 left to obligate. On September 10, 2013 the Administration and Finance Committee approved the reallocation of the unused CDBG funds in the amount of $85,206.55 to Recreation and Parks for the construction of an outdoor pavilion at the ARC and two shade structures at the Waller Park Extension.
Staff Recommendation: Approve a resolution to reallocate the unused 2012 CDBG funds in the amount of $85,206.55 to the City’s Recreation and Parks Department for the construction of a permanent outdoor pavilion at the ARC and two permanent outdoor structures at the Waller Park Extension.
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